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Committee on Civil Liberties, Jusfice and Home Affairs
The Chairman

To the Chair of the committee concerned

Dear Colleague,

I am pleased to inform vou that the European Parliament's Committee on Civil Liberties, Justice
and Home Affairs (LIBE) will organise an Inter-parliamentary committee meeting with national
Parliaments entitled " Democratic accountability in the Area of Freedom, Security and Justice:
Europol. Eurcjust, Frontex and Schengen”.

The meeting will take place on Monday 4 October from 15.00 to 18.30 and Tuesday 5
October from 9.00 to 12.30 in the European Parliament's premises in Brussels. It will be an
occasion to invite Europol, Eurojust and Fromtex representatives to present their activities to the
European Parliament and the national Parliaments, and also to discuss with national Partiaments
the oversight mechanisms that can be put in place in the framework of the development of
agencies in the Area of freedom, security and justice.

Iwould like to invite a maximum of four representatives from national Parliaments - accompanied
by two parliamentary officials - to participate in the event. As is customary, the participation of
four Members also applies to bi-cameral Parliaments.

Should you be unable to attend, we would welcome any written contribution which can be
distributed to the participants.

The practical details will be forwarded to your Parliament's Representatives directly responsible
for relations with the European Parliament.

I Took forward to your participation in our discussions.

Yours sincerely,

Juan Femando LOPEZ AGUILAR



